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ADVISORY 
 
 

Sub: Payment of stipend during the Lock-down period. 
 
India is facing an extraordinary challenge to protect its citizens from the rapidly 
spreading COVID-19 pandemic all around the globe. The government in pursuit of 
garnering maximum efforts against this pandemic, announced lockdown in the 
Country. 
 
As a part of the Government’s commitment to fight against the spread of the Novel 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and fully support the public, all the NEEM Facilitators are 
advised to ensure that the stipend to all NEEM Trainees under National Employability 
Enhancement Mission (NEEM) may be paid by the industries for the COVID-19 
Lockdown period. 
 
This is issued with the approval of Competent Authority. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

(Ruchika Kem) 
Assistant Director 

 
Copy to: 
All approved NEEM Facilitators 


